
 
Dear Members of the Assembly,  
 
There have been some changes to the delegates that will be attending OUSA’s Fall 

2024 General Assembly on behalf of the MSU. Due to this change, I am putting forth a 

motion to ratify a new delegate. 

 

I am requesting that the Student Representative Assembly ratify Laurie Acheson as a 

voting delegate. 

 

Best, 

 

Maya Hobbs 

Vice-President (Education) 

McMaster Students Union 

vped@msu.mcmaster.ca  

 

. 

MEMO 
From the office of the… 

Vice-President (Education) 
 

TO: Members of the Student Representative Assembly 

FROM: Maya Hobbs, Vice-President (Education) 

SUBJECT: OUSA Fall 2024 General Assembly Delegate Ratification 

DATE: October 20th, 2024 

mailto:vped@msu.mcmaster.ca

